
26 June 2019

Due to system maintenance between Thursday 27 June and Sunday 30 June, there may be
delays to changes to organisation details appearing in the myplace provider portal.

If providers make a change to their organisation details during this time, the new details may
not appear in the portal until after 1 July 2019. This delay will not impact any service bookings.

There is no impact to the participant portal.

All changes will appear after 1 July 2019. If you have any questions, please contact the National
Contact Centre on 1800 800 110. 
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